
 
 
 
Public notice to persons and organizations wishing to express their opinions on draft by-
law no. 2022-654 amending zoning by-law no. 2001-432 concerning the entire territory 
 
In accordance with the Act respecting land use planning and development, at a meeting held on 
December 5, 2022, the municipal council of the Municipality of the Village of North Hatley adopted, 
by resolution, the draft by-law entitled "By-law No. 2022-654 amending Zoning By-law No. 2001-
432 of the Municipality of the Village of North Hatley". 
 
Description of the zone concerned: 
 

• The entire territory is impacted. 
 

The purpose of this draft by-law is to amend the zoning by-law in order to add provisions relating 

to the felling, maintenance and planting of trees for purposes other than silviculture. 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that a public consultation meeting will be held on February 20, 

2023 at 4:30 p.m. at the North Hatley Community Centre, 3127 Capelton Road. 

 

This public consultation meeting will allow council to explain the draft by-law and the 

consequences of its adoption, and to hear the persons and organizations who wish to express 

their views. 

 

The draft by-law is available for consultation on the Municipality's website: 

http://www.northhatley.org/fr/.  

 

This draft by-law does not include any provisions requiring referendum approval. 
 
GIVEN AT THE MUNICIPALITY OF THE VILLAGE OF NORTH HATLEY, THIS FEBRUARY 1, 
2023. 
 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Bruno Bélisle, Assistant Director General 

http://www.northhatley.org/fr/

